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We have decided that in the interests of safety for everyone our first two General Meetings 
will be held virtually using the program Zoom. We will have a rehearsal Zoom meeting on 
Thursday October 8th at 1:30 p.m. for anyone who would like to practise using the Zoom 
format. Instructions on how to join the Zoom rehearsal and meetings will be sent the day 
before each event. We hope that many of you will be able to join the Zoom meetings. 

Thursday October 15th will be our first General Meeting beginning at 1:30 p.m. with a short 
business meeting followed by our speaker, Carol Bishop-Gwyn, author of Art and Rivalry, 
The Marriage of Mary and Christopher Pratt.  

Because we are unable to provide lunch, the membership fee for this year has been 
reduced to $25.00. 

We encourage everyone to visit our website https://uawc.artsci.utoronto.ca to see 
our upcoming programme'.  New members are always welcome. 
 
The decision was made to use Zoom for the Fall sessions but the rapidly evolving situation 
with COVID-19 means that we cannot firm up plans for meetings in the new year. Options 
for the Spring will be explored as circumstances allow. Hopefully we will be able to return 
to St. Thomas’s Church.  
 
We are pleased to announce that we are now able to accept e-transfers at our new e-mail 
address 

uawcutwa@gmail.com 
Please note: 
The amount sent by e-transfer will be automatically deposited into UAWC/UTWA’s bank 
account so you do not need to provide a “Question and Answer” or a “Password” when 
creating the transfer. 
 
Please include your name, and any changes to your contact information (telephone 
number or address), in the message section of your transfer so the payment can be 
credited to the correct member.  If you prefer, you may send a separate email with any 
changes to your contact information. 
 
You may also mail a cheque and the Membership/Renewal form as usual. 
 

Kirsteen McLean, President 
 
 

 ....................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................................  

2020-2021 MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION or RENEWAL 
Send an e-transfer for $25 to UAWCUTWA@gmail.com 

OR 
Mail with your cheque for $25 (payable to UAWC UTWA) to: 

Bobbi Slater, 600 Silvercreek Blvd., #58, Mississauga, Ontario  L5A 2B4 
 

Note: Address/telephone number are required only if there is a change from last year 
 

Name: __________________________________________ Telephone: _______________ 
 (Preferred title: Dr., Mrs., Miss, Ms.) 
Address: __________________________________________ Post Code: _______________ 
Email: __________________________________________ Donation: _______________ 


